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We are approaching the deadline for submitting work to the “Beauty of the Count” exhibit, 
which opens in January. Wendell Arneson has committed a piece as has David Lefkowitz. A few 
other artists I know plan to submit work, as do I. 
 
The call for artists has been re-posted both in English and Spanish on the Northfield Arts Guild 
Webpage and their Call to Artists Newsletter. It has also been posted on the ACC website and in 
the Link Newsletter. 
 
Posters are, or will be, placed around town and in the churches, especially St. Dominic. 
 
It looks like an exciting exhibit! 
 
Hopes abundant for a thorough response from Northfield residents when the Census comes 
around. 
 
This is my final meeting as an ACC member. My tenure has been fulfilling. My immediate task, 
when I joined the ACC, was to turn the first and second floor hallways into galleries. Tim 
Madigan, then City Administrator, was enthused about the idea. I worked with him to realize 
his and the ACC’s dream of Art in City Hall. I look forward to continuing to work on the Art in 
City Hall exhibits with Heather. 
 
Submitted by  
Jill Ewald 
 
 
 
 
 


